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Digital Camera Donations

Do you have an old digital camera sitting 
around the house that you do not use any 
more?  Our students would love to get their 
hands on them for our Photography 
Academy!  

Please consider donating any of your old 
digital camera equipment that is still in good 
working order, along with any accessories.  
Students will be happy to put them to good 
use again. 

Thank you!

Coming Up at a Glance

Feb 14: Valentine’s Day

Feb 14: Prairie Donair

Feb 17: Family Day

Feb 17-21: Winter Break

Mar 6: Parent Council Meeting 7pm

Mar 7: No School

Mar 13 & 19: Parent Teacher Interviews

Mar 21: No School

Athletics News

All Schedules are available at:
www.deermeadow.ca/sports

Grade 5/6 basketball after school on 
Fridays 3:30-4:30 
Feb 28 

In house games - Parents are welcome 
to come and watch!

Have any sports pics you’d like to 
share? Send them us!

We’re looking for a Badminton Coach 
for March!! 

Contact Mrs. Clattenburg at 
EDMS for information.



New Semester - Fresh Start
We have now officially completed our first half of the year and have started semester two.  
Report cards for semester one are available on the PowerSchool website, and they provide 
a good overview of how the first part of the year has gone.  The teacher comments are 
meant to be a helpful insight for you into your child's progress as well, and we have 
parent-teacher interviews coming up in March, which are another good opportunity for 
connection.

Going forward, the start of the second semester provides an opportunity for a fresh start for 
students, as our report card grades reset for the final half of the year as we move on to new 
learner outcomes in new units of study.  With that in mind, it is also a good time to touch on 
the important connection between attendance at school and student academic success.  
Having good attendance habits (not missing more than 10% of school days a year) is one of 
the most important ways we can ensure students can find success as learners at school, 
and going forward as members of society.  When students miss school, it often leads to 
worry over what they have missed and difficulties catching up with the material that they 
were away for.  Please see the insert below on the importance of attendance and some tips 
for parents.

Principal Allan Whitehead



As part of their Provincial Government unit, 
6-4 completed their 'MY MACE TASKS' this 
past week. Well done, students (and parents), 
on some amazing take-home projects and 
wonderful digi-slide presentations!





While the weather has allowed us to keep 
schools open so far this school year... it 
may be helpful to know how Chinook's Edge 
will respond in the case of extreme cold or 
other inclement weather.

We are careful to leave schools open where 
possible so students can learn, while also 
prioritizing the safety of students and staff.

How do we make decisions? How will you 
be notified

Click on the link below:

CESD Inclement Weather Info






